
 

 

 

M E M O R A N D U M 

 

 

DATE: August 8, 2017 

 

TO: The Board of Supervisors 

 

FROM: Adam R. Kinsman, County Attorney 

 

SUBJECT: Redistricting 

          

 

At a recent meeting of the Board of Supervisors, John McGlennon, Supervisor, Roberts District, asked that the 

Board discuss adoption of a Resolution regarding redistricting. Mr. McGlennon’s Resolution is attached for 

your consideration.  
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